
 

 

 

 

Notice of Brand Name Change   

“Android Pay” to “Google Pay” 

 

 

Pursuant to mobile payment service provider update, effective from 21 

February 2018 the “Android Pay” brand name has been re-branded 

“Google Pay”. The display on your devices will automatically be updated 

to show the new brand name. Other than the name change, application 

for and use of the service will remain unchanged. All “Android Pay” 

promotional offers will continue to apply to “Google Pay”.   

 

The English version of this notice shall prevail whenever there is any 

discrepancy between the English and the Chinese versions. 

  

 

BOC Credit Card (International) Ltd. 

February 2018 


